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Upcoming Calendar Events

Weekly Weather Forecast

Sept 27-28 - Golf Course Aeration -
Discounted Golf Rates apply
Sept 30 - Fuel Dock Closes for Season
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       The first full week of Fall looks to be beautiful, with temps in the
70's and 80's.  For the most part, the smoke has cleared out.  We are
still getting smoke at times, early mornings or late evenings, but
much better than 2 weeks ago.

        We are doing our Fall aeration of the Golf greens the next 2
days, Wednesday & Thursday (27th-28th).  The course will still be
open with discounted rates.  

       The campground remains to be busy on weekends, we are full
this coming weekend and about half full, the first 2 weekends in
October.  Give us a call to book a site, Fall at Crescent Bar is an
Amazing time of year.    Also, reminder that Campground bookings
are on a 9-month rolling system, 4th of July opens this week.

Weekly Update

Office Staff
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Superintendent's Corner
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 Golfers,

       Fall has officially begun and with that brings fall projects, including aeration of
the greens. You will be happy to know that we plan on a “shatter-tine” aeration
instead of our usual core aeration. This involves using the same machine only with
solid spikes instead of hollow spikes, meaning no core will be pulled. This along with a
light top dressing of sand results in a more playable greens surface immediately
after the aeration process. Once our machine and sand spreader are finished with a
green, it will be open for play. If all goes to plan, we will start this process tomorrow,
Wednesday the 28th, and finish by the end of Thursday. When playing, be aware of
our equipment and crew performing the job and please skip any green that we are
currently working on. This will keep our crew safe and the pace of play running
smoothly, rather than waiting for the green to open. I appreciate your patience and
cooperation. The greens will receive an improvement in compaction and added
oxygen exchange in the root zone from this process, which is a key element in healthy
turf. Thank you and enjoy the course!

 

Porter Hodges
Golf Course Superintendent
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Central Washington Management Group
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Top 10 Leaderboard
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DAVE HARRIS
TJ MCGAUGHEY
CRAIG PRICE
DEBBI MCGAUGHEY

153
149
130
130

p.4

Newsletter

MARC
BRUNTZ

LARRY
SCHREIFELS

406

MARK
SWAN

285381

JOHN HALL
JAMES WHITCOMB
GORDON NIES
KASSI ISEMAN

103
87
72
56

Please call ahead to Book your Tee Times. 
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